
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The general public is asked to take note that the Samuel Jackman Prescod Institute of Technology (SJPI) 
has recalled the Invitation to Tender for Security Services at its Wildey Campus. All interested parties who 
have submitted tenders are advised that they will be returned to the sender unopened. 
 
The SJPI apologizes for any inconvenience caused and assures that further updates regarding the tender 
will be provided as soon as possible. 
 
The SJPI hopes that all interested parties continue to tender on the procurement opportunities offered 
by the institution. 
 
For more information on the recall notice, please visit www.sjpi.edu.bb/tendernotice or contact the SJPI 
at 535-2200. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
SJPI Management. 


